
To whom it may concern: 
 
I would strongly recommend retaining the Ag and Forestry seats on the Planning Commission. 
 
Ag and Forestry occupy a huge part of the Mendocino tax base and land use.  
 
Their points of view need to be adequately represented, as they have in the past. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Wendel Nicolaus 
Middleridge Vineyard 

 


